
Zarinah A. , 
Office of the Provost

VOICES EXPANDED 
MY PROFESSIONAL 
CONNECTIONS AND 

ENRICHED 
MY WORK 
EXPERIENCE.

“

”

Learn more and apply by March 31: voices.umich.edu

Working for a Better U

Apply to Join
Voices of the Staff
Contribute to Strengthening Our Workplace
•	Connect with staff from every 

campus and Michigan Medicine 
at monthly meetings

•	Provide feedback on major 
initiatives to executive officers

•	Develop a greater understanding 
of U-M as a whole

•	Establish connections that open 
new channels of communication 

•	Take on challenges to learn skills 
and  

•	Provide creative suggestions on 
staff climate and satisfaction 
issues related to DEI, career 
growth, well-being, and more

https://voices.umich.edu

